January 4, 2024
Dear Susan and John,

| am writing this letter to let you know that | will be retiring this year on June 30, 2024. | can
honestly say that this career was the best | could have chosen, and that Scotia-Glenville was a wonderful
place to work for the past 34 years.

Someone told me a long time ago, that when it was time to retire, | would know. This is the year,
and with so many fine memories | will end my teaching career on June 30. | intend to continue on district
health and dental insurance in retirement.

It has been a great run with so many fabulous highlights. Suffice it to say, | had a wonderful time
and have made so many good friends by working with colleagues, parents and children. Through good
times and bad, | have learned more than | ever imagined possible. Thank you for the opportunity.

Again, | thank you and the whole district for supporting my students and | for the past 34 years. It
is a good feeling to know that | have helped children become the best they can be in a world so in need of
good people. Thank-you.

Sincerely,

Peggy Gillen



